Portlan
Maine

Ves. Google's good here Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>

21 Massachusetts Ave - Demo permit #01711

Indoor air <indoorairinc@gmail.com> Wed, Nov 15, 2017 at 9:02 AM
To: Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>

Hi Christina

21 Mass Ave. is a two family home. We will send a letter to that neighbor today. Please call me back and let us know
where we are in the process. 207-632-5666

Thanks
Rich

Sent from my iPhone
[Quoted text hidden]

[Quoted text hidden]

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city
employees about government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions.
As a result, please be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the
media if requested.



